
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 5:27 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Travel to STL - Request to Review 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

We are writing to confirm attendance representing the City of Chicago at Urban Sustainability Directors 

Network Midwest Regional Meeting from August 25-27, 2025 in Saint Louis, MO. USDN invited the DOE's 

senior leadership to attend and covered the costs of travel, lodging, and food for both myself and Angela 

Tovar.  Our schedule was as follows:  

  

August 25th AM - Travel to St. Louis 

August 25th PM- Convening begins 

August 27th AM- Convening ends 

August 27th PM - Return to Chicago 

  

We didn't get much beyond the conference hotel but Angela made it to the new Energizer Field soccer 

stadium, I visited an organic working farm in Ferguson and we had dinner at The Shaved Duck on the 

south end of town.  Need to visit Left Bank Books on the next visit! 

  

Thanks 

Jared 

  

From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 11:16 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Travel to STL - Request to Review 

  

Hi Steve,  
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I am writing to share that I have been invited to represent the City of Chicago at Urban Sustainability 

Directors Network Midwest Regional Meeting from August 25-27, 2025 in Saint Louis, MO. USDN has 

invited the DOE's senior leadership to attend and is covering the costs of travel, lodging, and food for 

both myself and Jared Policicchio.  Our planned schedule is as follows:  

  

August 25th AM - Travel to St. Louis 

August 25th PM- Convening begins 

August 27th AM- Convening ends 

August 27th PM - Return to Chicago 

  

I would appreciate your review of this information to ensure it aligns our ethics guidelines. Looking 

forward to your feedback.  

  

Best,  

  

Angela 

  

  

  

  

  

Angela Tovar 

Chief Sustainability Officer, City of Chicago 

Commissioner, Department of Environment  

Email: angela.tovar@cityofchicago.org 

Desk: (312)744-9193  

Pronouns: she/her/hers 
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